
From: Keith Curry
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Date: Sunday, June 26, 2022 11:16:55 PM

Campus Community,
 
As we begin the week, I wanted to provide an update on the Compton College Student
Housing Proposal. In the President/CEO Message – June 9, 2022, I included an update on the
Compton College Student Housing Proposal. The Compton College Student Housing Proposal
was for constructing a 250-bed facility. Today, June 26, 2022, California State Lawmakers,
including Governor Gavin Newsom, reached a deal on the 2022-2023 California State Budget.
Included in Assembly Bill – 183 Higher Education Trailer Bill is $80,389,000 for student
housing at Compton College.
 
Thank you to everyone involved with the Compton College Student Housing Proposal;
achieving funding for the first phase of student housing is a significant accomplishment in the
history of Compton College and Compton Community College District.
 
Sincerely,
 
Keith Curry, Ed.D.
(preferred pronouns: he/him/his)
President/CEO
Compton College
 

https://www.compton.edu/adminandoperations/presidentceo/messages/june-09-2022.aspx
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220AB183

